
20th May 2022 

              Ruby Class Newsletter 
Lots of difficult learning this week, but once again all the children persevered and amazed 
me! In maths, the children have begun telling the time to 5 minute and 1 minute intervals. We 
have found this really tricky, however, with constant practice I am sure the children will 
succeed.  

During English, the children have been looking at and researching instructions for different 
things to do with the Stone Age. Next week, they will create their own instructions from the 
ideas they have come up with! 

In science, as the children have become superb scientists, it was time for them to predict 
what materials would be magnetic, and which that were not. After this, the children were 
then able to conduct their experiment to see if their predictions were correct. 

In Jigsaw, the children were thinking about top tips to stay safe online. I was really pleased 
to hear them be so mature and recall things they learned on Safer Internet day. 

During art this week, I had some fantastic parent helpers (thank you!) who helped the 
children during their sewing. The children remembered how to do a running stitch and 
therefore some of them created shapes! While this was going on, other children were 
creating designs on felt to cut out – these will be sewn onto bags next week. 

 

   
 

In PE, the children used the new track to practice for sports day. We did sprint, skipping, 
egg and spoon and sack race! The children really enjoyed this and will be practicing with 
Emerald class as a pre sports day warm up. 

In computing this term, the children have been using Scratch to create algorithms. This 
week, the children took that knowledge and wrote the algorithm into their books – they were 
able to see the similarities and differences between Scratch and Probots. 

 

 



20th May 2022 
For your information 

PE - will take place on Tuesday mornings and Thursday afternoons.  Please ensure your child 
is wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Spellings – will be set on a Friday to be tested on the following Friday. Please support your 
child in practising these. 

Reading - Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and 
sign/initial to say you have read with them.   

Mathletics - Will be set online on Friday for your child to complete the following week. 

TTRS - Please support your child with their times tables by logging on and letting the 
children complete different challenges. 

   

Miss Williams  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


